CITY OF

FORT LAUDERDALE
City Manager’s Office
Memorandum
Memorandum No: 13-100
Date: April 11, 2013
To: Honorable Mayor and Commissioners %

i i' S
From: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manage;rféQ( Q/Wf/i %N___
Re: WAIVER OF LIMITATIONS FOR GILES BLONDEAU/MULTIMO, LLC

At the March 19, 2013 City Commission meeting, staff was directed to bring the Waiver of
Limitations for Giles Blondeau/Multimo, LLC at 3012 NE 20 Court back for approval on
April 16, 2013. The representative for Multimo, LLC has notified the City that they will not
be prepared to present at this meeting and will be requesting the issue be deferred.

Attachments: Request for Continuance

cc:  Stanley D. Hawthorne, Assistant City Manager
Susanne M. Torriente, Assistant City Manager
Harry A. Stewart, City Attorney
Jonda K. Joseph, City Clerk
John C. Herbst, City Auditor
Chaz Adams, Public Affairs Manager
Phil Thornburg, Director Parks & Recreation
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April 3, 2013

VIA EMAIL acuba@fortlauderdale.gov

Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities
Marine Advisory Board

100 North Andrews Avenue

Fort Lauderdale, FL, 33301

Re:  Request for Continuance of City Commission Meceting
Marine Advisory Board #13-0386 - Giles Blondeau/Multimo, LL.C
Waiver of Limitations 3012 NE 20 Court, Ft. Lauderdale, FL: (“Property”)

Dear Andrew,

Our firm represents Multimo, LLC (“Applicant”) on the above referenced matter which is
on the agenda for the April 16, 2013 City Commission meeting. The Applicant is seeking a
resolution authorizing approval of two triple-pile mooring clusters at the Property. As you know,
certain issues and questions were raised at the City Commission meeting held on March 19,
2013, We are working with the Applicant and the Applicant’s consultants to prepare a marine
survey and site plan to cnsure that the pilings do not create a navigational hazard or infringe
upon the riparian rights of the adjacent property owners.

Because the marine survey and site plan are not complete, we request a continuance of
the item to the May 21, 2013 meeting of the City Commission.

Thank you for your attention and consideration in this regard.

Sincerely,
Shutts & Bowen LLP
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I.inda H, Socolow
ce:  LeeR. Feldman, City Manager
Robert B. Dunckel, Esq., Assistant City Attorney
Jonda K. Joseph, City Clerk
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